
Do you think it is time to take down the bulletin board that 
says, "Ice and Snow, Bless the Lord!' ? Certainly, these past 

few days, the Lord has received lots of blessing from the 
beauty and chill all around us. But think about what this ice 

and snow has done for us. First, how beautiful our world is 
right now. Then, how we have to stay inside and maybe, just 

maybe, have some fun with one another,  and enjoy some hot 
cocoa with marshmallows and cookies. Some people have 

even done kind things for others--like shoveling someone's 
walk, and maybe the children and perhaps a few adults, get 

to play in the snow. So, despite the cold and snow, there is 
some good from all this and don't worry, Lent is coming and 

the bulletin board will be changed soon! 
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